
Summer Edition Final: August 17,2022 

 

For our Russian Speaking Families: Уважаемые родители, если вам нужна помощь в переводе этого 
информационного бюллетеня, у вас есть какие-либо вопросы, проблемы или вам нужна дополнительная 
информация о PCSNW, у вас есть возможность сделать это, связавшись с нашим секретарем Дианой Лозовик 
(360)318-1347 или, Надя Горун (360) 201-5292. Большое спасибо за то, что вы есть частью нашей школы! 

 

Next week Monday, Pre-K and 1st-12th Grade will be beginning classes (Kindergarten starts Tuesday)…and 

we are so looking forward to having students back on campus for the 2022-2023 academic year!  We will 

introduce our theme for the year at our opening assembly on the astroturf (weather permitting) on Monday 

(August 22)!  If you’d like to join us, please do & bring a camping chair! 

 

As you might have heard, our Administrative Assistant quit on Monday (August 15) and so we are trying our 

best to make sure we are ready for next week! Mrs. Teresa Anker will be “filling in” till we have a chance to 

interview applicants.  If you or someone you know is interested in the position, please check out our 

“Employment Opportunities” on our website: https://pcsnw.org/employment-opportunities/  

 

“Because of the Lord’s great love we are not consumed, for His compassions never fail. They are new every 

morning; great is your faithfulness.”      Lamentations 3:22-23 

 
We have a Work Bee are being planned for this Saturday (August 20) and we 
need people to plan on coming and bringing whatever equipment they have 
on hand (in case the school does not have the tool/etc.) 

 
This is a great way to get your volunteer hours done (40 hours 
per family) – you don’t need to come for the whole time but do plan on participating…many 
hands make light work.  Some teachers will likely be there too – so you can meet them if you 
are new to PCSNW!  Questions?  Call or text Jon Taylor at 360-595-3458 

There will be Pizza(free)!!  Yahoo! 
 

 
The School Supply List for 2022-2023 has been updated since the list was uploaded to the 
“Enrolled Family Resources” page on our website.  It should be uploaded soon (look for 
“Updated August 3, 2022” in the top right corner for the most up-to-date list).  This list 
reflects the new class configurations and what each student needs to bring on the first day of 
school.  If you’d like a list, stop in the office or call/email to get a list sent to you. 

 
 

First Day of School – Monday, August 22, 2022 
(for Pre-Kindergarten & 1st-10th Grade) 

Note: Kindergarten’s first day is Tuesday, August 23 
Remember: 

❑ Be sure to review the Handbook for drop off & pick up procedures…(on our website under Enrolled 

Families Resources just above the School Supply List) 

❑ PreK – bring a snack, K-12th bring snacks and a lunch daily 

 

 

We are so looking forward seeing students on campus again!  God’s richest blessings to each of you! 

https://pcsnw.org/employment-opportunities/

